McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: Bill Carr <WCarr@concho.com>
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 4:34 PM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Baseball Cap wells 24H and 26H

Mike- | have confirmed with our land people in Midland that COG’s Baseball Cap Federal Com Well No. 26H has been
drilled and the rig is off the location. The Baseball Cap Fed Com Well No. 24 H is scheduled to be spud on or before May
31, 2018.

If you have additional questions concerning these wells, please advise.

Bill Carr
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